
Coyote Ad Hoc Committee 

Thursday, May 13, 2021 

7:00pm | Meeting Via Zoom 

 

Agenda 

• Approval of last month's meeting minutes (draft attached) 

• Update from the VOM on recent coyote activity   

• Update from schools on flyer distribution and poster contest 

  



Coyote Ad-Hoc Committee Meeting Minutes (DRAFT)  
Thursday, April 8, 2021 via Zoom  

 
Attendees:  Karrie Sergio, Dr. Christine Cyriacks, Elizabeth Gillespie, Michael Scarantino 

Simon Tepas  
Dan Natchez (Trustee Liaison)  

 
Absent:  Dr. Eric Lutinski, Angelo Martelli, Len Tallevi, Sharron Torres,  

Jerry Barberio (Village Manager), Dena Schumacher (LMCTV) 
 
 
Karrie let the committee know that Len Tallevi has resigned from the committee due to other 
conflicting obligations.  We appreciate his service to the committee and wish him all the best. 
 
Coyote sightings: Dan said there have been no reported coyote sightings since our last meeting. 

 

Coyote flyer: Mike let us know that the flyer has not been distributed yet because they are still 
waiting for copies of the flyer from the Village.  Dan will look into having the copies made.  Mike 
said to send them to Bellows and they will interoffice them to the other schools for distribution. 

 

Poster contest: Mike mentioned that we need to check with Eric (who was not in attendance 
tonight) about the status of the poster contest. 

 

Interactive map: Per Dan, the map has been completed and posted on the Village website.  As 
sightings are reported to the Village Manager's office the map will be updated.  It was 
suggested that if we know people have seen coyotes, we should encourage them to report the 
sightings to the Village so the map can be updated.  Karrie is going to email Robert Ingenito, the 
Village’s Public Information Officer, to ask him to mention the interactive map in his next 
Village weekly e-newsletter to help get the word out that the map exists and people should 
report any coyote sightings to the Village. 

 

Coyote PSA video:  Karrie informed the committee that the LMC-TV Coyote PSA video was done 
and posted on LMC-TV’s media channel and their Facebook page.  She has requested a copy of 
the video so that we can post it on the Village website as well. 

 

Meeting adjourned 

 

 


